
MBC YOUTH 

May Activities 
 
COVID-19 still has us on lockdown, 

so we will wait and see when we can  

resume our regular activities. In the 

meantime, we will continue to find 

creative ways to meet. One good 

thing is that no one ever has plans, 

so spur of the moment activities 

work perfectly! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Save the Date for 
Senior Sunday! 

 
We will celebrate our high school 

graduates on May 31st. If COVID-19 

is still an issue, we will 

have Drive-In Church. 

Mark your calendar! 

 

“And let us consider how we may spur one another on toward love and good deeds, not giving up meeting 
together, as some are in the habit of doing…”       ~Hebrews 10:24-25                                                                                                               
 

 

 

  These days we have to be more creative about the way we spread 

God’s love. Check out the Mathews Baptist Church Facebook page 

to learn more about MBC Youth adventures. 

 

 

 

 

Thanks to everyone who volunteered to help in the letter writing 

campaign. We are off to a great start! I know  

the youth will love getting mail from their 

church fam! It’s hard to be stuck at home and 

missing all of the spring sports and end-of-year  

activities. Your encouragement will make them smile and serve as a 

wonderful example. Thank you for supporting them.  
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